CABE PRESIDENTIAL VISIT TO RISM ON THE 18™ OF JANUARY 2018

The CABE Delegation comprising the President, Mr. David Taylor and CEQ, Dr. John Hooper arrived at the RISM office
together with the Chairman of CABE Malaysia Chapter Sr Isacc Sunder Rajan who is also the Committee member of the BS
Division of RISM at about 10.00 am on the morning of the 18t of January 2018.

The CABE delegation was warmly greeted by the Deputy President of RISM, Sr Mohamad Azmi Mohd Zin, Vice President of
RISM (BS Division) Sr Hj. Mohd Amin, Hon. Secretary General of RISM Sr Lim Choon Yong, Past Chairman of CABE Malaysia
Chapter, Sr Dr Ahmad Ramly, BS Committee Member, Sr Mohd Dali b. Mohd Alias, Chief Operating Officer, Ms. Katherine
Thiang and Librarian/IT Officer, Ms. Zarinah Dainal at the 2" Floor of Bangunan Jurukur, Petaling Jaya.

After the brief introduction and informal Breakfast Tea, RISM called the visitation meeting to order. Both RISM and CABE
had video presentations of their respective institutions, briefly introduced their historical presence in the UK and Malaysia.
RISM and CABE then discussed on the future collaboration between the two bodies in the areas of trainings, joint CPD Talks
and CABE’s interest to participate in the upcoming International Surveyors Conference (ISC).

There were also discussions on future joint RISM and CABE Training in the areas of Building Control, Sustainability, Party
Wall Surveys and BREEAM Building Certification.

= Ji J
The visit ended at about 11.30 am with a positive note with both RISM and CABE agreeing in principle to collaborate
in trainings and conference participation.

A group photograph session was taken for remembrance and both RISM and CABE agreed to meeting again next
year to keep track on the progress between the Institutions.




